Perry Township Planning Commission Minutes

January 19, 2023

Members present: Larry Place, Mark Fraser, Beth Andrus, Duane Wood, Walter Saxton, Sandra Michalek. 
Joe Ocenasek: excused

The meeting opened with the pledge to the flag and roll call.

Saxton moved, seconded by Fraser to approve the agenda. Carried

Saxton moved, seconded by Wood to approve the minutes of Oct. 20, 2022. Carried

The Board accepted the bid from Beck’s for the Township property in the DDA on Lansing Rd. The Land Bank has awarded blight grants, but control is needed by the entity to remove old buildings.

The rest of the meeting was working on the Master Plan zoning, mixed uses along Lansing Rd. south of I-69. Such as Larken Family practice and Signature Ford.  Also Bath Rd. where the brick factory was.

There is a countywide recycling plan in process along the old Ann Urban railroad.

Solar Energy and wind turbines is tabled until the next meeting. 

Meeting adjourned and Commissioners will be notified of next meeting. 

Sandra Michalek, Secretary

